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DATE: September 6, 2022   
 
TO: Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: Assistant City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Informational Report on Cal Cities 2022 Annual Conference Scheduled for 

September 7-9, 2022  
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Council receives this informational report on the Cal Cities 2022 Annual Conference 
scheduled for September 7-9, 2022. 
 
SUMMARY  
 
The Cal Cities Annual Conference is scheduled for September 7-9, 2022, in Long Beach.  On 
July 5, 2022, the Council designated Mayor Barbara Halliday as the voting delegate and 
Council Member Salinas as the alternate for the Annual Business Meeting (General Assembly), 
scheduled for Friday, September 9, 2022.  While the General Assembly is typically where 
various municipalities’ voting delegates vote on resolutions considered by Cal Cities, there are 
no resolutions proposed for a vote this year, only minor bylaw changes.  
 
BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION 
 
The Cal Cities Annual Conference is scheduled for September 7-9, 2022, in Long Beach.  On 
July 5, 2022, the Council designated Mayor Barbara Halliday as the voting delegate and 
Council Member Salinas as the alternate for the Annual Business Meeting (General Assembly), 
scheduled for Friday, September 9, 2022.  While the General Assembly is typically where 
various municipalities’ voting delegates vote on resolutions considered by Cal Cities, there are 
no resolutions proposed for a vote this year, only minor bylaw changes.  The proposed bylaw 
changes can be found at the following link: 
 

https://www.calcities.org/news/post/2022/08/10/proposed-bylaws-changes-to-be-considered-

by-general-assembly-during-2022-annual-conference-and-expo 

 

Because there are no resolutions for Council to take action on, staff is providing this 
information in an informational report. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
There is no fiscal or economic impact associated with this report. 
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STRATEGIC ROADMAP 
 
This agenda item is a routine operational item and does not relate to any of the six priorities 
outlined in the Council’s Strategic Roadmap. 
 
PUBLIC CONTACT 
 
The report does not require a public notice. 
 
NEXT STEPS 
 
Mayor Halliday and Council Member Salinas will attend the General Assembly at the Cal Cities 
Conference on September 9, 2022 and vote on the minor bylaw changes.   
 
Prepared and Recommended by:   Jennifer Ott, Assistant City Manager 
 
Approved by: 

 
________________________________ 
Kelly McAdoo, City Manager 
 


